From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk <webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 April 2021 08:03

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form

FORM DETAILS

Web Ref No: 24579

Form: Planning Application Comments Form
Completed:  01/04/2021 08:03:16

Status: Pending

USER DETAILS

Site user

) Unregistered user
email:

USER INPUTS
title: -

firstName: -

numberName:

postcode: [N

refNo: 3/2021/0287
addDev: The Old Barn Bowfields Lane Balderstone BB2 7LW

| would like to object to this application. The main reason for my objection is site
access and intrusive noise. Bowfields Lane is a private not maintained road that is
already struggling with the volume of traffic. This is compounded by the "shared
access drive” that is a narrow gravel path. The walls either size of this path are
frequently damaged by delivery vans. The drive is too small for any construction
delivery vehicles. {As illustrated by the fact that RBVC refuse trucks will not go down
the driveway) The noise was unbearable for several months during the last
construction work of the garage and granny flat at the Grange

comments:






